
         What’s on? 

Reminders 

The children in Year 3 and 4 are performing to parents 

next week – the rehearsals sound great! 

If you have booked a parents’ evening appointment, 

please don’t forget to come! The majority of 

appointments are on Thursday of this week and 

Tuesday of next week. 

Please make sure that you have cleared any 

outstanding amounts on ParentPay – there is a lot of 

money still owing for residentials, trips, visitors in 

school, swimming and leavers’ hoodies. 

Term ends for all children at 3.20pm on Friday 4th April.  

The new school term starts on Tuesday 22nd April. 

Don’t forget to order school meals for your child after 

the Easter break. 

If you move house, change emails or wish to put other 

people as primary contacts for your child, please do 

make sure that you let the office know so that we can 

get hold of the right people if your child is unwell. 

Young Writers 

We are delighted that we are taking part in 

Young Writers again this year, with 

children having the opportunity to have 

their work published. 

If you have not yet gone online to confirm 

that your child’s work can be published, 

please do so as soon as possible.  The 

deadline for being able to give consent is 

only a week away.  If you miss the 

deadline, then your child’s work will not 

appear in the book. 

We will have copies of the book in school 

so that everyone can see their work in 

print, even if you do not wish to buy the 

book. 

Join our team 

We are advertising for a part-time KS2 

teacher to join our team from September 

2025. 

If you know anyone who might be 

interested in the role, please direct them 

to My New Term. After school clubs 

Please check the attachments for information about 

Zumba (Monday) and Jazz Dance (Friday). 

Information about Football Club (Monday) will be 

circulated shortly. 

If your child is interested in joining Lego Club on either 

a Thursday or a Friday after school then you can book 

via their website – 

www.masterbuildersclub.co.uk/school-events/ Please 

only book for either the Thursday or the Friday club to 

give as many children as possible the opportunity to 

attend. 

We are exploring the possibility of a tennis club after 

school on a Thursday, please do keep a look out for 

more details regarding this. 

School Disco on Friday 

Don’t forget that the school disco is taking 

place this Friday (28th March) 

The disco is between 4:30-5:30 for children 

in Reception and Years 1, 2 and 3 and 

between 6 and 7pm for children in Years 4, 

5 and 6. 

Children should bring change for their 

entrance ticket (£3) and if they want to 

buy drinks or snacks during the disco. 

Please do not allow your children to bring 

a mobile phone to the disco. ALL children 

need to be collected from the disco. 

https://mynewterm.com/
http://www.masterbuildersclub.co.uk/school-events/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



     

Loving, learning and flourishing in community 

   


